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          A Message from your District Directors 
 
         
 Bill & Sarah Watts 
      Grand Master Riders 
      Bill #10040  Sarah #10039 

Kansas Monthly Newsletter 

 
Greetings G.W.R.R.A. Family, 
 Wow is September already here? It sure seems like we flew through summer pretty quick and 
before any of us know it we will be making the Holiday plans for this year. But it’s alright because 
we all know that we still have some great riding weather for at least the next 60 days and just maybe 
a little longer. And we encourage all of you to get out and ride with other Members and take advan-
tage of it while we can. 
 Here are just a few things that all of you can participate in from the District side The Kansas 
District Ride to Wamego, Kansas will take place on September 15th.  And in place of the annual bike 
day at the Kansas State Fair since the Fair Board has elected not to continue the tradition, on Sep-
tember 9th we will be offering another personal Self Defense class in Hutchinson, and I am excited 
to do this class again and please understand you won’t leave the class as some type of Ninja War-
rior!   
 The purpose of this class is help each of you understand there are several ways to prevent 
anyone from becoming a victim in the event of a physical attack and this class offers something for 
either Male or Female.  And it’s going to be a FUN day so make your plans to come!   
 And the District Campout is October 5th -6th and this also promises to be another FUN week-
end with G.W. Family Members and we do hope that all or several of our Members are planning to 
attend, because you can come for the day or evening or the entire weekend. 
 You can find all of the information about District Activities on the District Web-Site or on the 
Kansas District Face book page, and if you have not joined the Kansas District Face book page yet 
we do encourage you to do so now,  because you may never know what type of information might 
pop up on there about activities or rides or any other type spur of the moment FUN that our Mem-
bers come up with so don’t wait Join Now. 
 Sarah and I look forward to seeing all of our G.W.R.R.A. Family Members soon but until then 
each of you take care and ride or drive safe. 
 
Bill and Sarah Watts, Kansas District Directors. 

This class has been postponed till Mid Winter.
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KANSAS DISTRICT TEAM 

 

Dale & Georgeanna Tritsch 

DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

 

ASS’T DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

Joe & Debbie Gattenby 

ASS’T DISTRICT DIRECTORS 

SR. DISTRICT ADVISOR   

       Bill & Sarah Watts 

Jack & Doris Schoeck 
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SR. RIDER EDUCATORS   

 NEWSLETTER EDITORS 

 

Kansas District Team 

DISTRICT RIDE COORDINATORS    

UNIVERSITY TRAINERS 

TREASURER  

PATCH QUEEN 

 

MEMBERSHIP ENHANCEMENT COORD 

 

WEB MASTER HISTORIAN    

VENDOR COORDINATOR   MOTOR AWARENESS FRANK PATTON AWARD 2017    

ASS’T DISTRICT EDUCATOR 

Bob & Barb Brown Bill & Sheila Tucker Rick & Carolyn Stevens 

Mark & Linda Classen 
Chris & Michelle Grooms Sheila Tucker 

Judy Eggleston 

COY COORDINATOR, 

Brenda & Rick Kistler Dale & Georgeanna Tritsch 

Dave & D Dana Beranek 

KSA 

Kit & Donna Sand Steve & Terri Bockhaus 

  Kathy & Dennis Chesnut 
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GOLD WING ROAD RIDERS ASSOCIATION 
                   KANSAS DISTRICT 

                                               
          

                             
                                   2018 SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

 

October 5-6:        District Campout, Council Grove  

October 13:   District Mini Summit for KSB  

October 27-29:  Oklahoma Rally, Lawton OK  
 

2019 SCHEDULE OF EVENTS  

January 25-26:  Mid-Winter Rendezvous, Hutchinson KS 

April 20:    Trike Riding Course (TRC) 

April 27-28:   District Ride, Location TBD 

May 4:    MSF’s BRC2 (Two Wheel Class-Experienced) 

May 11:    Trike Trailering Class (TTRC) 

May 16-18:   Texas Rally, Paris TX 

May 30-June 1:  Missouri Rally, Probably Branson? 

June 21-22:   Kansas Rally, Salina KS 

     Oklahoma Rally TBA 

     Arkansas Rally TBA 
 

 

 

 

 

October 5-6:

October 13:

District Campout, Council Grove

District Mini Summit for KSB

Oklahoma Rally, Lawton OKSeptember 27-29:
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RIDER EDUCATION BULLETIN BOARD 
  

    

 

 

      

   Asst District Educators           Sr. District Educators               District Ride Coordinator             

                Rick & Carolyn Stevens        Bill & Sheila Tucker                  Bob & Barb Brown 

                       316-213-4630             316-777-1052                                     316-217-5909 

         Senior Master IV #8249            Life Grand Master #242                Master Tour Rider #10240                      

   Senior Master IV #8248                     Life Grand Master #527                  

The  Team 

CHAPTER RIDE COORD. 

Larry Mazur KSA  

Gary Ohler KSB  

Bill Hanson KSC  

         Jack Schoeck KSF  

Bill Watts KSH   

         Rick Stevens KSP  

        Duane Kalous KSQ 

 

MFA INSTRUCTORS 

Bill Tucker 

Steve & Terri Bockhaus 

 

RIDER COACHES 

Bill Tucker 

Rick Stevens 

Bob Brown 

 

SEMINAR PRESENTERS 

Bill Tucker 

Rick Stevens 

Bob Brown 

Doris Schoeck 

 

RANGE AIDES 

Carolyn Stevens 

Barb Brown 

Rick Kistler 

 

SECURITY 

Rick Kistler 

 

Shucks Missed Wing Ding. Had no choice 
because of three doctor appointments 
Wing Ding week.  Pulled my middle ham-
string muscle on left leg and began ther-
apy. Had my Diabetic appointment, had 
my cardiologist with a echogram test, 
and  last had a CT scan on my neck and 
will see a doctor in November for that.  
(Read on about that). And to top all that 
Sheila is recovering from surgery which a 
complications was an issue.  

Right now I’m unable to ride( by choice) 
because I cannot wear a helmet. Wearing 
one puts pressure on a neck vertebrae  
that pinches a nerve sending pain down 
my left arm. I do NOT ride without my 
helmet. As I said “by choice”.  Enough of 
this negative stuff. 

I was thinking about all of you that were 
lucky enough to ride your motorcycles to 
Wing Ding or on a Chapter ride in the 
heat. So here is a refresher for you be-
cause the heat is not going way just yet. 
It’s been in the 90’s most of this week  
with more to come. 

Exposing your skin to the sun and wind 
increases your probability of getting de-
hydrated. Using your own sweat to cool 
off by covering our body is a very good 
way to survive. We see people in ‘T’ 
shirts and even some in shorts. They say 
“I’m keeping cool because nothing is 
blocking the wind.” The less protective 
gear you have on, the faster the ele-

ments drain your fluids.  With direct sun 
& hot wind on your skin, you are begging 
to dehydrate. And don’t forget mesh 
jackets aren’t much help either. I know 
that from experience. I have a yellow 
mesh and after some negative experi-
ence with dehydration I don’t wear it any 
more. Good crash protection but not so 
good with preventing dehydration. I 
bought a jacket that has air vents that 
open & close. Works really well. 

Some symptoms to look for beginning 
dehydration are: thirsty, hot, tire, nause-
ated and lightheaded are clues to devel-
oping dehydration.  And if you aren’t uri-
nating very much you need to get liquids 
down immediately.  

We must remember to keep ourselves 
hydrated. How? Water & a sport drinks 
with electrolytes and minerals. I have to 
be careful with what sport drink I drink 
because of the sugar content. I found 
Propel is a good one for me. I believe 
there is a G2 drink that I can drink. I drink 
mostly water, its cheap and easily avail-
able. Stay away from Iced tea and other 
drinks that have caffeine in them. Water, 
sport drink and rest will help you recover, 
obviously do all this out of the heat.    

That’s a thumbnail to deal with 
“dehydration”. Enroll in a Medic First Aid 
class and learn more. Be safe. 

Bill & Sheila Tucker, Your Sr. DE’s     
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DISTRICT RIDER COORDINATORS 

Bob & Barb Brown 

Kansas District Ride to Wamego, KS..  

 

 Our next ride will be Saturday September 15, 2018 to Wamego Kansas for a 
Brown Bag Picnic. We have this location reserved from Noon to 3pm on that 
day. 

 

 The location will be at the Train Station shelter, 599 6th St. Wamego. 

 

 To all the Chapter Ride Coordinators, please plan with your chapter a Ride 
that is more convenient from your Chapters locations. Let’s have a great time of 
fellowship, food & a fun ride!! 

 

 This ride does replace the earlier planned ride to Manitou Springs Colorado 
to ride the train up Pikes Peak. We have learned that the train is no longer in op-
eration. 

 

From your District Ride Coordinators Bob & Barb Brown. 
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  Jack & Doris Schoeck            

   Chapter ‘F’ 
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Kansas Chapter Couples and Individuals of The Year 2018 

                                                      

 CHAPTER ‘A’  

 

 

 

 

      CHAPTER ‘B’       

              

 

 

 

    

CHAPTER ‘C’  

 

 

 

 

CHAPTER ‘F’  

Rick & Brenda Kistler 

      CHAPTER ‘H’ 

  Don & Carma Gray 

CHAPTER ’P’ 

 David & Theresa McDonald 

CHAPTER ‘Q’  

 Duane & Vicki Kalous 

Sandy Davis 

  

 

Rhonda Guerrero 

Individual of The Year 

KSH 

Gary & Reba Ohler Dave & Dana Beranek 
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Kansas Directory for Chapters Directors and Chapter 

Gathering Time and Place 

You are welcome to attend any Chapter Gathering and Introduce yourself! 

You will be welcome 

Call the Chapter Director if you need information about a Chapter activity. 

If you live in an area that does not have a Chapter close by and would be interested in starting one, 
contact District Directors Bill & Sarah Watts at 620-728-8347 

Chapter ‘A’ 

Joe & Debbie Gattenby CD 

316-644-3066 

2nd Thursday, 7pm 

Country Café 

2904 S Seneca, Wichita 

joegattenby@yahoo.com 

Chapter ‘B’ 

Joe & Pan Magnant CD 

913-660-5176 

3rd Thursday, 7pm 

JT’s Grill 

33255 Lexington Ave, DeSoto 

Joe.magnant51@gmail.com 

Joe.magnant51@gmail.com 

Chapter ‘C’ 

Don & Brenda Williams CD 

785-341-4211 

3rd Tuesday, 7pm 

Perkins Restaurant 

1720 SW Wanamaker Rd, Topeka 

         dwilliams44@cox.net 

Chapter ‘F’ 

Everett & Carol Chastain CD 

620-374-7917 

4th Tuesday, 7pm 

Oil Hill Elementary School 

2700 E 6th, El Dorado  

Brown Bag-Desserts Provided 

Chapter ‘H’ 

Dale & Georgeanna Tritsch CD 

620-921-5941 

2nd Saturday, 7pm 

Gambino’s Pizza 

Check for Changes 

310 S Main, South Hutchinson 

Chapter ‘P’ 

David & Theresa McDonald CD 

316-213-5712 

2nd Tuesday, 7pm 

Derby Church of Christ 

225 N. Derby St, Derby 

Brown Bag—Dessert Provided 

Mcdonald.david46@yahoo.com Chapter ‘Q’ 

Jack & Teresa Kistler CD 

316-651-7423 

1st Thursday 7pm 

Location announced each month 

Actionjackson@wheatstate.com 
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                  Chapter AChapter A  ––   WichitaWichita   

  Meet 2nd Thursday in Wichita at Country Café 7:00pm– Eat 6:00pm 

   Chapter Directors               Asst Chapter Directors               Chapter Treasurer              Chapter Ride Coordinator   

Joe & Deborah Gattenby               Chris & Michelle Grooms                       Barb Brown                                       Larry Mazur    

          316-644-3066                                  316-788-7842                                 

                       Newsletter Editor                              Phone Tree                       Chapter Couple              Chapter MEC 

                             Mary Mazur                                   Rod & Ann Gillett                  Dave & Dana Beranek        Tim & Cindy Howard 

Hello everyone 

 

It’s September which means there are only 4 months left in the year…wow. 

 

I’m going to talk about what went on with us in August…which wasn’t very much so this should be a 

short newsletter.  

 

1st up…our monthly meeting on the 9th where we all got together enjoyed a nice meal and some gossip 

then talked a little bit about what we did…and what we were planning on doing. Crowd wasn’t as big 

as normal so we got done quickly J 

 

The only other thing I have to talk about was the day ride to Coffeyville on Saturday the 25th that turned 

into a breakfast ride to Burden. The plan was to spend a couple hours on a leisure ride in southeast Kan-

sas to go check out the Dalton museum & the Brown mansion but when we left Derby to start our trip 

all we could see on the horizon was rain clouds. Checking the radar did not ease our fears any that we 

would get wet but we decided to try it anyway. There were 5 bikes (4 bikes & a trike) & 2 4-wheelers 

and it just seemed the further we rode the closer the raid was getting. We decided to stop in Burden Ks 

at a little place called “The Sassy Lady Antiques & tea room” The food was good but a little on the cold 

side…I guess having 8 people stop in all at once was a little ruff on the lady. 
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Let me just say that it’s good that we stopped & turned around because we just missed driving into 

the rain (look at those rain clouds). All who went Saturday had a great time and here’s hoping we try 

this trip again next year.     

 

So what’s up for September you ask…Well Wing Ding started on August 28th and runs through Sep-

tember 1st so here’s hoping someone sends me some information (and pictures) about what went on 

this year. 

 

2nd – Cassoday Sunday. This is a great place to go if you like to ride and want to see a whole lot of 

bikes (both cool and unusual ones) in one place.  

 

8th – Margo Roberts birthday  

 

13th - is Chapter A’s monthly meeting @ the Country Café @ 2804 South Seneca. The meeting starts 

@ 7:00 but please come early for a meal and/or to visit with the other members. 

 

15th – the District ride to Wamego Kansas. The plan is to bring a “brown bag” and have lunch at the 

park.  There is also a couple other things to see. The Oz museum, the Dutch Mill, and a Winery (for 

those interested). There will be more information coming so mark it down on your calendar.   

 

29th – Dave Hohlfeld 

 

As always please remember to send me information and/or pictures of a ride or event you’ve 

been involved in and I will be glad to add it to the newsletter.  

You may e-mail me @ scarymary1210@sbcglobal.net  

 

That’s all for now so until then…ride safe 

 

Mary Mazur,  

Chapter A Newsletter editor 

mailto:scarymary1210@sbcglobal.net
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      Chapter B Chapter B ––   DeSotoDeSoto   

      Chapter Directors      Asst Chapter Director     Chapter Ride Coordinator      Chapter Treasurer      Chapter Editor 

     Joe & Pam Magnant              Paula Aiken         Gary Ohler           Ed James                  Paula Aikens 

          913-660-5176                  785-842-8503                    913-845-3946               816-225-2679            7 85-842-8503 

Meet 3rd Thursday every month in DeSota at JT’s Grill 7:00pm– Eat 6:00pm 

Summer is going quickly, and Chapter B members hope cooler days will be coming soon.  On August 2, 

led by Steve and Carla Ramirez, five motorcycles carrying eight riders, left DeSoto for Lawrence.  Af-

ter a ride which included a pass over the Clinton Lake Dam, the group ended up at El Potro Mexican 

Restaurant where they were met by ten more club members who were patiently waiting for their arri-

val.  After waiting to be seated the group sat down to an enjoyable evening of food and fellowship. 

 

August 15 found Chapter B members and friends enjoying a T-Bones baseball 

game.  It was an unplanned double header as the previous night’s game had been 

rained out.  Arriving for the 7:00 p.m. game, everyone found a game already in 

progress.  The first seven-inning game went to ten innings as it was tied in the 

seventh inning.  The original 7:00 p.m. game started at 9:36 p.m. and many of 

those who had come to watch had left.  Only two die-hard fans from Chapter B 

stayed until the end of the second game.  Unfortunately, we didn’t bring the 

team good luck as they lost both games.  But, we had a wonderful time visiting 

and watching the game.  

 

To find out if any of those baseball fans had paid attention during the game, the trivia at the monthly 

meeting on August 16 was about baseball.  Gary Ohler knew his baseball facts and had ten out of ten 

correct.  He received a ball from the previous night’s game.  And, everyone was given a Butterfinger 

candy bar because you don’t want to have butterfingers when you are playing ball.   

 

It was a great day for a breakfast ride on August 25.  For a change of pace, the group met at the gro-

cery store in Tonganoxie to start the ride.  Thirteen bikes and sixteen riders set off for Easton, KS.  

Four more were waiting when the group pulled into a gas station in Easton.  Hidden in the back of the 

gas station is the Hilltop Market.  It’s an unassuming little spot where you get your own drinks and one 

of the waitresses is also the cook.  It was great fun and food.  Thanks to Gary and Reba Ohler for 

leading the ride. 

 

 Chapter B events for September: 

 September 6 – Dinner Ride 

 September 15 – Warm Springs Ride 

 September 20 - Chapter Meeting 

 September 29 – Breakfast Ride 

Safe Travels, 

Paula Aiken 
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Chapter C Chapter C --  TopekaTopeka  

 
 

  

 

 

   Chapter Director         Asst Chapter Director      Chapter Ride Coordinator     Chapter Treasurer        Chapter Editor 

 Don & Brenda Williams          John & Teresa Gull                           Bill Hanson                            Sandy  Davis                 Don Williams 

          785-341-4211                      785-266-6735                            620-342-4388                         785-691-7000               785-341-4211 

                                                                Chapter Web Master                     Chapter Individual of The Year 

                                                                         John Gull                                                            Sandy Davis 

 

Meet 3rd Tuesday every month in Topeka at Perkins Restaurant 7:00pm– Eat at 6:00pm 
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While some are winging away, I will send out the monthly reminder for Septem-
ber,  It will be a short month chapter activity wise.  THERE WILL BE NO MEETING 
OR EXTENDED RIDE THIS MONTH.  Instead we will have our annual birthday 
party. 

 

 

WING DING-  Saturday 1 Sept will be the closing day of Wing Ding 

 

SUPPER RIDE-  This will be Tuesday the 4th.  Departure will be a 6 pm from the 
station at 45th and South Topeka.  Bill and Margaret will lead this ride to Green 
Acres. 

 

BIRTHDAY PARTY-  This will be on Saturday the 22nd at 2 pm.  We will gather at 
the home of John and Teresa at 4020 SE Terr in Topeka.  Burgers, dogs and drinks 
will be provided.  Please bring a covered dish to share. 

 

AGAIN, THERE WILL BE NO  MEETING OR EXTENDED RIDE IN SEPTEMBER 

 

OKLAHOMA RALLY-  This will be in Lawton, Ok on the 27th to the 29th. 

 

Bill Hanson  KSC Chapter Ride Coordinator 
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Editors Note:  My apologies to the KSC members for the format of your 

chapter news article.  Because I did not receive the article in non– PDF 

format which was my computer problem, I had to copy the article from 

your Chapter Web page which IS in PDF. I do not have a program to 

convert the PDF to Word or other formats which would allow me to cut 

and paste and change fonts etc.. 

 

Your leader is where I wish I could be, at Wing Ding so he could not re-

send it to me.. 

 

The positive side, your article IS in the Kansas Winger.  

 

Thanks for understanding. 

 

Bill Tucker, District Kansas Winger Publisher & Editor 
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          Chapter F Chapter F --  El DoradoEl Dorado  

     Chapter Directors          Chapter Treasurer      Chapter Ride Coordinator      Chapter MEC           Chapter Editor 

Everett & Carol Chastain       Gene Shannon                    Jack Schoeck                     Rick Kistler              Doris Schoeck 

       620-374-2006  620-735-4254    Chapter Couple                                                    620-340-5388 

                                                                                            Rick & Brenda Kistler 

Meet 4th Tuesday every month at Oil Hill Elementary School Brown bag at 6:00pm, meet 7:00pm 

GREETINGS TO ALL!! 

 By the time you are reading this we will still be in Knoxville, Tennessee for Wing Ding.  We are hoping for 

wonderful weather, as the last time we were in Knoxville, it rained a lot! 

 Keep John and Karen Glaves in your thoughts and prayers, as Karen’s mother passed away this past week.  

Carol Chastain has put out an e-mail with the information.   

 Because several people are going to be gone during the time we would have our regular meeting, we had a short 
meeting when we had our Breakfast Ride on Saturday, August 4, 2018.  We ate Breakfast at Strong City and then we 
went to the National Tall Prairie Grass Museum, north of Strong City.  We had a number of people attend and a great 

time was had by all.   

Due to not having a regular meeting at the end of the month, there is not much to report in the way of activities.  
One thing we want to remind everyone about is the Kansas District Campout at Santa Fe Cove, Council Grove Lake.  It 
will be the 5th and 6th of October, 2018. This is a Friday and Saturday nights camping and is always a lot of fun.  Hope 

to see a lot of you there!! 

Hopefully next month, I will be able to give a report of some kind on Wing Ding. 

 There are no Birthdays for the month of September.  John and Karen Glaves will be celebrating their anniver-

sary on September 17th. 

Until next time, Ride Safe! 

Doris Schoeck, Newsletter Editor 

Editors Note: The following photographs were provided  by Carol Chastain. They are of the KSF ride to Strong City and a visit to the Tall 

Grass Museum. 
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Has been postponed till Mid Winter

14
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                  Chapter P Chapter P ––   WichitaWichita   

    Chapter Directors                   Asst Chapter Directors              Chapter Ride Coordinators               Chapter Treasurer 

David & Theresa McDonald                     Dennis & Kathy Chesnut                              Rick & Carolyn Stevens                                Carolyn Stevens 

            316-213-5712                                          316-214-1995                                               316-213-4630                                          316-683-1138 

   Chapter MEC       Chapter Couple 

                Phyllis  VanBuskirk                        David & Theresa McDonald 

                     316-323-4027         

Meeting Night 

                             2nd Tuesday every month. Brown Bag at 6:00pm 

Derby Church of Christ in Fellowship Hall, south end of building, 225 N. Derby St 

Tuesday September 11th- Brown Bag at 6:30pm,  Meeting at 7:00pm Derby 

Church of Christ 225 N. Derby St, Derby Ks. 67037 in the fellowship hall at the 

south end of the building 

CHAPTER P SEPTEMBER 2018 NEWSLETTER  

Next Meeting Night  

Frontiers in Flight: McConnell Air Force Base Open 
House & Air Show 
Chapter P will have a ride On September 9

th
 to the Air Show.  

Meet at McDonald’s on 21
st
 & Greenwich Rd at 8 am helmet time. 

Contact David McDonald at mcdonald.david@aol.com or text him at 316-213-5712 
 Date: September 8, 2018 - September 9, 2018 

 Time: 9:00 AM to 4:30 PM 

 Admission: Free None None 

Have a safe month 
David & Theresa McDonald Chapter P Directors 

mailto:mcdonald.david@aol.com
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Chapter QChapter Q  ––   Arkansas CityArkansas City   

 

     

Senior Chapter Directors     Chapter Treasurer    Chapter Ride Coordinator        Chapter MEC       Chapter Couple 

          Jack & Teresa Kistler         Sheila Tucker      Duane & Vickie Kalous         Judy Eggleston   Duane & Vickie Kalous 

               620-782-3700                         316-777-1052                        316-633-0982                 620-705-1953          316-633-0982 

Meet the 1st Thursday every month Ark City at the Kansas Buffet,  7pm– Eat 6pm 

This short article is by Bill Tucker as Jack & Teresa 
Kistler, KSQ CD’s are still at Wing Ding.  

 

We had our August meeting in Douglas. It was 
short because of the noise in the room. We had 
other tables full of people next to us including a 
couple of ”not so nice” children that liked to cry 
and scream a lot.  

 

Jack did the best he could but we didn’t have 
50/50 or a game Sheila had brought. 

 

We did not have a September meeting because of 
Wing Ding that week. As most of you know Jack & 
Teresa are part of the advance Wing Ding Team so 
they had to go to Knoxville early and don’t get to 
leave for a few days after Wing Ding. 

 

Our leaders are still looking for a GOOD gathering 
place so stand by. They will get it done. 

 

That’s it from the KSQ Crew for this month.  

Be safe,  be alert and have fun participating in 
many chapter activities. 

 

Bill & Sheila Tucker 

KSQ Founders & Participants 
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COOK OUTS 
Like to Eat? I have yet to meet a Winger that didn’t like to eat.  Below are the Cook-

outs that this editor found out was happening . 

 

 

October 14th– Cookout at The Tritsch home.  

 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 
December 1:  Chapter ‘F’ & ‘P’ Cassoday Community Building, Noon 

                           Side Dish and Gift Exchange. 

December 2:    Chapter ‘C’ Lyndon Community Center. Covered Dish & Gift 

                            Exchange. 

December 15:   Chapter ‘B’ 

December 16:   Chapter ‘H’ Homebuilders Shelter in Carey Park RSVP please 
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OUR SPONSORS 
THEY WILL APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT 
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Looking for Honda Goldwing Air Wings? 

Upgrade to Windwings air deflectors. 

Designed by Orville Sage for Goldwings built as "Windwings, (when a Goldwing just isn't 

enough)"  

Wind Wings 
Phone: 813-765-4309 

Email: usmi10@hotmail.com 

Hours of Operation 

Mon-Fri: 9-5pm 

Sat: 10-4pm 

Sun: Closed 

Address 

Plant City Fl.  

Wind Wings 
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Hutch American Shaman 
Address: 3404, 2600 N Main St, Hutchinson, KS 67502 
Hours:  10AM – 8PM 
Phone: (620) 259-5885 
 
(also in Kansas City, Lenexa, Wichita, and other areas) 
 
Why CBD American Shaman Hemp Oil? 
Relieves Stress & Anxiety 
            Helps Maintains Focus 
            Has No Mind Altering Effects 
            Is Natural & Effective 
            Relieves Conditions & Offers Pain Management 

 Our Ultra Concentrated Terpene Rich Hemp Oil is made from 
organic Industrial Hemp. 

 Hemp Oil is legal and available in all 50 states.  

 Our line of products contain the highest quality hemp oil avail-
able, containing high amounts of Cannabidiol, 100% Natural-
Pure CO2 Extract.  

 It is 100% Organic, Gluten Free, Non GMO Hemp and has No 
Heavy Metals or Insecticides.  

 Our Hemp Oil is batch tested using Ultra Performance Conver-
gence Chromatography. 

 We have a Compassionate Care program with discounts for 
those with chronic conditions, who are low-income, and one for 
veterans. 

 We offer competitive pricing and have frequent sales to pass 
along savings to our customers. 

 We have a money back guarantee. If you are not satisfied, we 
will refund your order within 30 days. 

 We love to give back every year. We support and donate to non-
profits regularly. 

 We follow only the best industry standards, making our Hemp Oil 
the most effective and the highest quality on the market today. 

 We belong to the National Hemp Association (NHA), supporting 
local hemp farmers. 
          There is a store near you.  Call for more information. 




